

Dear Ms. Kathleen Haley,

I am requesting access to my entire file including all transcripts of my hearing.  I make this request via the Freedom of Information Act for the State of Oregon (ORS 192.420).  I would like to arrange a date within the next two weeks to come to the OMB office to make photocopies.  I will bring my own portable photocopier and paper.  You can contact me by phone at 971-207-5738. 
Sincerely,

Eric Dover, M.D.
